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Grundy County Route B to receive work next week
Road Work
Posted by : Tom
Posted on :  2012/7/12 10:46:17

Grundy County Route B will have one lane of traffic on Monday and Tuesday of next week (July 16th
and 17th) for an overlay project.
Preparatory and overlay work is planned each day from 7 o'clock in the morning until 4 o'clock in the
afternoon, that again scheduled for Grundy County Route B.
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